
HOME (formerly IHN) is ready to host families in faith facilities again and BRPC 
(Basking Ridge Presbyterian Church) is looking for volunteers.

Beginning this June, HOME would like to go back to the prior way of providing housing 
for these families. I am reaching out to all of you since you have volunteered in the past 

to see if you would be willing to help during our hosting week of June 12 - 18. 
Volunteers are needed for: securing linens, grocery shopping prior to our scheduled 
week, providing meals, serving as evening hosts, and serving as overnight hosts. 

If you are interested in helping, please contact Terri Faltas at dowie0101@aol.com for 
more information
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